

Silver Shores Master Association

Residents,

This bulletin serves as a reminder that parking across a sidewalk or walkway is a violation of both city and state ordinances, and that violators may be subject to a fine or ticket.

Parking in such a manner causes pedestrians to have to walk into the street around parked vehicles, a potentially dangerous situation for both the pedestrian and vehicle operators. This is particularly problematic for people in wheelchairs, motorized scooters or for those pushing strollers. We ask that you please be considerate of your fellow neighbors when parking vehicles within the community.

Thank You, Silver Shores Management